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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

By letter dated September 17, 1978, you raised with me 
the matter of certain materials which had come into your 
possession as a result of C.A. 75-1448. By memorandum dated 
October 5, 1978, a copy of which I have already furnished you, 
I requested Mr. Robert L. Saloschin, Director, Office of 
Information Law and Policy, to cause a search to be made 
within both O.I.L.P. and the Office of Legal Counsel for any 
possibly relevant records. 

I have now been advised by Mr. Saloschin that searches 
of the records of the two offices have been conducted, but have 
failed to disclose any records. As you know, I furnished 
Mr. Saloschin with both your letter of September 17 and the 
two enclosures thereto which were marked "Exhibit 12" and 
"Exhibit 17," to ensure that the individuals conducting the 
searches would have available to them all of the information 
you furnished me. 

Based on the foregoing facts, it appears to me that 
there are no records which can be located at this time. I 
regret that I have been unable to assist you in this matter. 

CC: James H. Lesar, Esquire 


